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What course did you take? 

I completed my BSc in Animal Behaviour and Welfare at the University of 
Chester.  I had always wanted to be a vet and wanted to develop my 
knowledge in animals and related care and welfare.   

 

What attracted you to study at the University of Chester? 

What attracted me to undertake the course at the University of Chester were 
the strong links they had with both Reaseheath College, a leading land based 
college in the UK and Chester Zoo, the UK’s number one zoo.  I was also 
really attracted to the extensive range of facilities available at Reaseheath 
College.  

 

Apart from academic knowledge, what other transferable 
skills did you gain? 

A lot of the content I studied was team-work based which enabled me to 
increase my confidence in working within a team.  We also had to give a lot of 
presentations which I found really nerve wracking, but it really did boost my 
confidence.  I actually realised I had a special talent for talking to groups and 
this encouraged me to consider teaching as a career.   

 

Did you do work based learning or volunteering?  If so how 
did this contribute to your plans? 



As part of my undergraduate course, I completed a 6 week Work Based 
Learning placement at the Capricorn Animal Rescue Centre.  This confirmed 
my interest in animals and made me more passionate about pursuing a career 
in which I could use my animal knowledge.  I was accepted onto a PGCE 
Secondary Science course and this, combined with my knowledge of animal 
care and welfare, prepared me for a career I passionately want to pursue in 
teaching animal care. 

 

What are you doing now? 

I now work in Salford City College teaching animal management to 6th form 
students.  I love, not only having hands on experience with the animals, but 
also being able to teach and relay my knowledge and passion to others about 
animals.   

Over the Summer I plan to travel to Africa to work on an animal conservation 
project.  I am so excited about this opportunity.  I look forward to visiting this 
extraordinary country and working with fellow conservation lovers caring for 
wild animals and helping to maintain their environment.  I can put my full 
passion into practice and continue to learn in breathtaking surroundings with 
some of the most magnificent animals. 

 


